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DIETARY RESTRICTIONS 

As part of our commitment to student health and safety, please be advised that we are a nut-free school. 

Products containing peanuts, tree nuts, or any derivatives thereof are strictly prohibited on school grounds, 

including in lunches and snacks brought from home. 

 

In addition, our canteen does not serve food containing pork or lard. All meals prepared and provided by the 

school adhere to this standard. Families are welcome to send food from home, provided that all items are 

completely nut-free. If you choose to include home-packed meals that contains pork or lard, we kindly ask that 

you also send separate utensils for your child’s use. This helps us ensure that all students' dietary needs and 

cultural practices are respected. 


